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Mr. Arakel M. Shooshan 
31 Avola Street 
Arlington, Massac usetts 02174 

Dear ~tr. Shoos han: 

June 30, 1978 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your S eward-

ship of St. Vart , and your gift of $100.00 for that pur-

pose. 

Our Receipt o. 29934 is enclosed. 

Enclosure 

Yours sincer<3ly, 

Syraun Palvet zian 
Director 


